
Announcements &   
Reminders 

 

Welcome back! We hope 
you’ve all had a restful half 
term break. 

The children really enjoyed 
our visit from Guy Fawkes on 
Tuesday! 

Thank you for your continued 
support with listening to your 
children read - it makes such 
a big difference. 

 

Wednesday 13th and 
Thursday 14th November -  

Parents Evenings 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 11/11/2019   

Maths 

We are continuing our unit on money. 

We will compare amounts of money using the inequality signs 
(<, > and =). The children will also expand their knowledge 
of addition and subtraction strategies by finding the 
difference between two given amounts e.g. Mr Farrow has £2 
and 15 pence; Mrs Hickman has £2 and 40 pence. How much 
more does Mrs Hickman have? 

English 

We will be continuing our journey into ‘The Dark’ by Lemony 
Snickett. The children have been doing some fabulous writing 
about the dark so far, using some excellent verbs and ad-
verbs! 

Spellings 

This week’s spellings are the common exception words:  

improve, sure, sugar, eye, could, would, should, who, whole, 
any, parents, Christmas.  

Please use Spelling Shed to practise these. The children have 
also been learning strategies to help them remember how to 
spell words e.g. rainbow writing, quickwrite, look, cover, 
write, check, drawing around the word to show the shape 
and pyramid words. We’re sure they’d love to show you some 
of them! 

 

 

The Hoot 


